ICG: Changes in the business registration certificate
On 2 Mar 2017, Song Hong Construction Joint Stock Company announced the changes in the business registration certificate as follows:
The business registration certificate stated that: the 9th change on 24 Feb 2017. However, the Company just received the original business registration certificate on 1st March 2017.
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